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The Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) presents its compliments to the distinguished delegations and has the honor to forward herewith, at the request of the Working Group to Examine the Periodic Reports of the States Parties to the Protocol of San Salvador and its Technical Secretariat (Department of Social Development and Employment), the “Activities Report: May 2010 - May 2011”, prepared by said Working Group.

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP26772S-1.pdf 

In addition, pursuant to the mandate in the resolution of the 41st regular session of the OAS General Assembly on this subject [AG/RES. 2666 (XLI-O/11)], the Chair wishes to remind you of the invitation for member states to send in, by 30 September 2011, their comments on the proposed "Progress indicators for measuring rights envisioned in the Protocol of San Salvador" as a contribution to the process of reviewing the document, with a view to adopting it at the 42nd regular session of the OAS General Assembly. 

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP26772E-2.pdf 

The Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the distinguished delegations of the member states renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Ambassador María Isabel Salvador
Permanent Representative of Ecuador to the OAS
Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP)






� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP26772E04�

















